The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on November 5, 2015 at 7:03 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Alton Wilber, Dave Bailey,
Lenny Kalechitz, and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to approve the October 2015 Meeting Minutes as presented.
Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.

Bill made a motion to approve the October 7, 2015 Budget Meeting Minutes as presented. Dave
seconded and Alton voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following October activities: topping Stone Crop, Grange work
is done, dust control on Stone Crop, setting up trucks for winter, cutting trees on the new
property, and cutting brush on roads. In addition, patched potholes on the following roads:
English, Buck, Mucky, Cabin, Shadowbrook, Bailey, Valley View, Mahoney, Shanty, Jones
Creek, State Line, and some of Upper Rhiney and Tripp.

Treasurer’s Report Bill made a motion to approve the October 2015 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill
List 11-15, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for
November. Alton seconded and Dave voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input Lenny Kalechitz publically thanked the supervisors and employees
who were responsible for getting the Grange Hall ready for voting. Terry Rosevear, Scott
Tiffany, and Alton Wilber are to be commended for the work done. There were a lot of good
comments on the finished voting place.

Old Business Alice Roe needs a Deputy Tax Collector. The supervisors will contact Alice for
an update.

New Business None.
Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Routine correspondence was dealt with during the month or is in the

supervisors’ pass-around folder.

Payroll and Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. Dave seconded and Bill
voted yes.



